



SHEET PARISH COUNCIL

Chairman – Ron Dark

Clerk – Jenny Hollington

Rose Cottage, Ridge Common Lane, Stroud, Petersfield, Hants GU32 1AX

Tel: 01730 267784 - E-mail clerk.sheet@parish.hants.gov.uk

www.sheetparishcouncil.gov.uk

**Members of the public and press are welcome to attend a meeting
of Sheet Parish Council on Thursday, 10th November 2022 at 7.00 p.m.**

AGENDA

1. To receive apologies
2. To approve the Minutes of the P.C. meeting held on Thursday, 13th October
3. Declarations of pecuniary interests
4. Public comment:
5. Planning – To discuss current applications

SDNP/22/04669/ HOUS	Part 1st floor extension over existing garage, front infill, new timber frame porch and internal alterations	1 Hazelbank Close GU31 4BY
------------------------	--	-------------------------------

6. Finance
 - (a) To discuss initial budget 23-24 proposal
 - (b) To discuss proposals for capital projects
 - (c) To approve the October bank reconciliation
 - (d) To approve November cheque payments
7. The Old Billiard Room – To discuss options for renovation of the OBR and agree a way forward
8. Lengthsman Scheme – To note HCC funding 23-24 decision and agree appropriate action
9. Church Field – To receive any feedback on discussion with landowner
10. Mill Lane - Sewage – To receive any up-date from residents most affected
11. Love Lane – To consider a request for a new noticeboard for Love Lane/Merryfields
12. Roads and Traffic –
 - To receive any updates on CFI Schemes
 - To consider the purchase of a speed indicator device
13. Grass Cutting Contract – To note current position and potential for 23-24
14. County Councillor's Report – To receive Cllr. Oppenheimer's monthly report
15. District Councillor's Report – To receive Cllr. Drew's monthly report
16. Sheet Assets:
 - (a) Sheet Common –
 - To receive feedback from the meeting with the BMX user group
 - To approve the updated risk register for the BMX
 - To receive feedback on SDNPA grant funding for land-purchase
 - (b) Millennium Field –

- To receive feedback from the annual bonfire and firework event
 - To discuss availability of CPRE hedgerow funding and potential to plant a hedgerow between the field and the car park
- (c) Sheet Recreation Ground – To note tree replacement
- (d) Sheet Allotments – To receive any up-date on overgrown trees at the entrance
- (e) Old Mill Lane – To note the renovation of the boundary posts around the Green
- (f) Sheet Village Hall –
- To note software up-date and return of the defibrillator
 - To approve cost of up-graded broadband contract with Virgin Media
 - To note completion of gulley clearance and discuss re-decoration of outside wall (if appropriate)
 - To approve a quote for stage floor improvements
 - To note re-planting of pots/bedding plants
17. Correspondence
- Resident concerns re trees in Town Lane
18. Date of next P.C. meeting – To discuss possible change of evening

Jenny Hollington
Clerk